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FRANCISCO GARCIA SUAREZ
Federacion de Ensefianza CC.0O.,
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SPAIN

fe@fe.ccoo.es
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We received your letter and we are seriously concerned about the situation
that you described and that you will strike on 9 March.

As you know Bulgarian union of teacher has organized the biggest
teachers strike, in which 120 000 educational personal have been involved. As a
leader of this strike I can imagine what you are facing at. But we believe that
you will stay strong and manage to hold on. In these difficult times for the trade
union movement we must show support in our struggle; we have to fight for
normal working conditions for the education employees; we have to fight
against the loss of employment and job insecurity; we have to fight for our
member’s rights!

Bulgarian union of teachers is with you, F.E.CC.OO.!

We are supporting you in your fight for better education!

With solidarity,




